
 

 

Public Notice 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984, SECTION 14 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF CHERRY OPRCHARD,  

HENLEY IN ARDEN 

Warwickshire County Council hereby closes Cherry Orchard, 
Henley in Arden to vehicular traffic.  

Reason for closure 
To enable urgent works to repair a leaking 
water pipe. 

Closure Effective from:   11 July 2022 for a period of up to 5 days 
or until works are completed, whichever is the sooner. 

Anticipated Completion Date: 13 July 2022. 

Access & Diversion: An alternative route will be signed and is 
available via Cherry Orchard and vice versa. 
Vehicle access will be maintained where possible. 

Contractor: For Severn Trent Water, Chevron TM Ltd  
Tel: 0800 783 4444.  

To report any problems with these works please telephone 01926 

412515.   

 

Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4RL. 

11 July 2022 


